
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Beginning Wednesday, July 19th through Friday, July 21st  

the following streets are scheduled to be Chip Sealed: 

 

Dewitt Street 

Harley Street 

Keith Street 

Langs Drive 

Liberty Street 

Pinecrest Drive 

Seneca Street 

Strait Court 

Walnut Street 

Wright Street – from Park Street north to the City Limits 

 

Residents are asked to please refrain from parking on these streets 

during this time period.  Please note that this work is weather dependent 

and will be rescheduled if necessary.   

 

Chip sealing is a preventative maintenance technique that extends the 

life of an existing asphalt street.  Gravel (chips) are embedded in a thin 

layer of liquid asphalt.  A “fog seal” of a top layer of liquid asphalt is 

later applied to hold the gravel in place and provide a finished surface.  

The completed technique provides a protective wear layer to the existing 

road. 

 

Please contact City Hall at (517) 849-2104 with any questions or 

concerns. 

 


